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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What  tremendous fun we 
have had today! 
 
Pyjamas were everywhere 
and our fundraising for  
Children in Need has been, as       
 always, an amazing success. 
 
We are at present counting up all of the 
money raised and will give you an update next 
week. 
 
It is so wonderful that our school and          
community always finds it in our hearts to 
support such  important  charities. 
 

School also supported this years Poppy      
Appeal, run by the Royal British Legion. 
School sold many poppy's  and we will update 
you on the amount raised as soon as the 
charity confirms  the total. 
 
If you would like to donate further  to      
either charity, please do so by sending your 
donation to school in an envelope with your 
child. 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

1N: Bhavya 1F:  Gurseen 

2W:  Lawand 2M:  Leon 

3L:  Kalid 3G:  Daria 

4B:  Max 4C: Nadira 

5A:  Andrea 5B:  Dhruvi 

6S:  Alexis 6H: Dawoud 
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School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 
Handwriting 

 Attendance Race 
 

The attendance Race is on  and we have the result 
for Autumn term 2 week 2 . Leaping into  getting 
four 100% attendance weeks in their class, to se-
cure a  special prize., is Year 3 Mr Lillicrapp’s 
class. They scored a perfect 100% this week!   
 
After week 2 we have four classes in the lead, all 
tied together!  
 
Who will  jump into the lead next week ?   
 
Will it be another week tied for first place? 
 
Will classes get 100%? 
 
Or will Mr Lillicrapp’s class take the lead and keep 
it till the end? 
 
Remember it is up to you to come to school every 
day and encourage your classmates to do the 
same! 
 
Its also important not to be late as this could lose 
your class a spot on the winners podium. 
 

Boot Fund 
 

 The third  consignment of the Boot fund,  is 
on Tuesday 8th February 2022.  Please 
come and see the office staff if you are in 
receipt of benefits and need help and      
support with buying school shoes.   



If you     
require this    
newsletter 

in  
LARGE 
PRINT    

                                                                   
please send 
a note into 
school with 
your child. 

Diary Dates 
 
Christmas Holi-

day  begins on Satur-
day 18th December 
2021 and ends on     
Monday 3rd January 
2022. 
 
Children return to 
school on Tuesday 4th 
January 2022. 
 
Spring half term   
holiday begins 19th 
February 2022 and 
ends 27th February. 
Children return to 
school on Monday 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


